
                 (Make sure to bring your signed waiver with you to the water park) 

 
Please join us this Saturday, September 17th 

for a fun-filled evening  

 

We have the facility reserved exclusively for us from 5:30-7:30 pm 

 

This evening is a great opportunity for your 

family to connect with other PCS families! 

 

The school will be providing PIZZA! 

Please contribute to the meal according to your last name: 

    A-D        Salty Snack or Veggies  

    E-J       finger desserts (not requiring utensils) 

 K-Z          2-liter drink 

 

The Water Park includes slides, fountains, water playground, Olympic size pool with high 

& low dive.   

 

Something for everyone! 

 

Please RSVP by Thursday, September 15
th

  

 

Name:      

 

 

# Attending:       

 

 

Directions from Clark Road: 

 Turn South onto Beneva Road 

 Turn left onto Sarasota Square Blvd 

 Turn right onto Potter Park Drive 

 End at 8301 Potter Park Drive – Sarasota YMCA 

 

BACK TO SCHOOL PARTY 

RESCHEDULED! 

Sarasota YMCA Water Park! 

 


